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Dai-ichi Life comments on a certain news report 

 

The news report on September 24th stating on a possible consolidation of asset management 

businesses, is not based on an announcement by The Dai-ichi Life Insurance Company, Limited (the 

Company). 

In order to enhance the growth of the Company’s investment management and asset management 

business, the Company is holding discussions on various initiatives with the related parties, but we have 

not made any decision that need to be announced. 

The Company will formally announce immediately if the Company made decision to be announced 

relating to the news. 
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This press release may contain statements that are “forward-looking statements” regarding our intent, 

belief or current expectations of management with respect to our future results of operations and financial 

condition. Any such forward-looking statements are not historical facts but instead represent only our belief 

regarding future events, many of which, by their nature, are inherently uncertain and outside our control. 

Important factors that could cause actual results to differ from those in specific forward-looking statements 

include, without limitation, economic and market conditions, consumer sentiment, political events, level and 

volatility of interest rates, currency exchange rates, security valuations and competitive conditions. 

Forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and involve risks and uncertainties, and 

actual results may differ. 


